
For	Immediate	Release:	
	
FINES	AMNESTY	
	
In	celebration	of	National	Library	Week,	the	public	libraries	
of	the	Rock	River	Library	Consortium	
	
Dixon	Public	Library,	
Rock	Falls	Public	Library	District,	and	
Sterling	Public	Library	
	
announce	a	fines	amnesty	for	April	1st	to	April	16th	2016.	
	
Overdue	and	 lost	materials	 fines	will	be	waived	 for	 library	
materials	returned	in	good	condition	between	these	dates	at	
any	of	the	three	public	libraries.	

	
	
Fines	already	accrued	before	March	31st	will	not	be	waived,	and	must	be	paid	as	normal.	
	
	

Contact:	Sherry	Bruckner,	DPL,		815-284	7261	
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